
April 11, 2023

Jason Burkey
Oldcastle SW Group Inc. dba United Companies
2273 River Road
Grand Junction, CO 81505

Re: Decision Document, Technical Revision No. TR3, Tellier Gravel Pit, Permit No.
M-1998-058

Dear Mr. Burkey,

On April 11, 2023 the Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety concluded its review of the
Technical Revision TR3 application submitted to the Division on March 13, 2023 addressing the
following:

TR3 included a Google Earth printout to help depict the location of the scale house to
remain and the other items which were removed as referenced in TR3. Please incorporate
these revisions into an adequate Reclamation Plan Map (please note, the current
approved reclamation plan map was received February 6, 2023). As a reminder, general
map requirements are outlined in Rule 6.2.1(2) and specific requirements of the
reclamation plan map are outlined in Rule 6.4.6.

The decision reached by the Division is: Approve.

The terms of Technical Revision TR3 approved by the Division are hereby incorporated into
Permit No. M-1998-058. All other conditions and requirements of Permit No. M-1998-058
remain in full force and effect.

If you have any questions, please contact me by email at hunter.ridley@state.co.us or by phone at
(720)868-7757.

Sincerely,
Hunter C. Ridley

Environmental Protection Specialist

CC: Michael Cunningham, DRMS

mailto:hunter.ridley@state.co.us

